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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  All Medical Staff Members  
 

From: Hans Cassagnol, MD, EVP, Chief Clinical Officer & Chief Physician Executive 
 

Date: November 12, 2020 
 

RE:  Haiku Support 

 
A team has been assembled to support physicians with accessing and utilizing Haiku.  
  
The team below will round 4 times a day in the OR and Peri-OP; and there will always be a 
support person in the lounge from 6 a.m. - 6 p.m.   
 
At night there will be a support person in the lounge for BMH and SOC. 

  

SOC Jide Adewumi (706)372-0453 

SJC Pauline Musa (203)887-7349 

BMH Mark Valentine (504)460-7039 

KMH Linda Otukoya (832)916-0527 

MSM Cherika Lane (205)810-5156 

  
    A video demonstration by Austin Major is in the process of being published on the Be Epic     

site. 
 
    Please share this information with your colleagues.  

 


